
 
 

Here is the latest news from your Niverville Parent Advisory Council. 

NMS PAC UPDATE ​December 2020 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this update. Please contact us any time! 

Email us: 
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com 

Be the Magic!  Parent Volunteer Shout Out: 
 

Be the Magic 
 

Want to write a cheque /e-transfer to help?  Want to bring ​your​ skills to the table?  
Email us at the address above to ask questions about how you can get involved, 
donate, etc. 

Staff Appreciation Thursday December 17th -  
Help us Appreciate the NMS staff. We will be serving all NMS employees lunch.  On 
Thursday December 17th PAC will deliver soup and freshly made buns from Bistro 290. 
If you would like to donate to this great opportunity to support our NMS team 
please email​ nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com 

Meetings - 6pm 
1st Monday of the Month 
 

January 11, 2021- held virtually unless restrictions change 
February 1, 2021- held virtually unless restrictions change 
March 1, 2021- held virtually unless restrictions change 
Parents are welcome any time!  Join us in supporting our NMS family! 

Halloween Treat Drive We would like to thank every parent that donated to our event.  We received 
overwhelming support.  Thank you for making this event such a success.  On October 
30th every child, teacher, support staff, and EA received a bag full of goodies.  

Student of the Month 
Program 

Thank you to sponsors - DQ, Chicken Chef, Subway and Country Snacks for your 
generous donations! 
 
The Student of the Month Program recognizes the hard work and exemplary 
characteristics of NMS students in grades 5 through 8. ​Student of the month 
program is still running.  Students will receive their prize in the mail.  We hope 
this will put a smile on the students’ faces. 

myBluePrint - PAC 
Support 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions, this program is on hold until further notice.  

Come Join Us! 
Donate / Volunteer  

We invite parents to share their suggestions on how we could brighten the students’ 
day. Amid this time of uncertainty, the PAC would like to provide students with 
additional support, encouragement or classroom items that could give students some 
level of normalcy. Please send your ideas to our email address, 
nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com​. 

Active Learning and 
Green Space 
Committee (ALAGS) 

Want to see improvements to our outdoor active play space?  
Interested in design, estimate research, grant research, grant writing? 
Work from home with digital volunteer time? 
Work with the school to plan our green space improvements?  
One person cannot do it all!  ​Join this invaluable Committee today! 

New PAC Web Page Get to Know Your PAC 
Who we are and what we do; where you can help! 
https://nms.hsd.ca/parents/pac/ 
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